
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Curriculum Opening Evening Letter 

 Year 6 Solent Sky Museum Trip Information Sheet  

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

SEPTEMBER  

Monday 30th    Year 3 Smoothie Tasting 

 

OCTOBER 

Thursday 3rd    Individual Photo Day 

Thursday 3rd    Parents Curriculum Evening 

5pm Year 3 presentation - Damselflies  

5:15pm Year 4 presentation – Nuthatches  

5:30pm Year 5 presentation – Seals  

5:45pm Year 6 presentation – Elephants 

Friday 4th     Year 6 Aviation Museum  

Friday 4th     Cross Country Sports Centre 

Friday 4th    Year 3 Parents invited Smoothie Tasting 2.30pm 

  

 

 

 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk


ROCK CHALLENGE  

We regret to inform all parents and children that The Global Rock Challenge will not 

be running this year. 
 

 

YEAR 6 BOYS FOOTBALL  

Remind year 6 boys that football slips need to be in by 4pm Mon 30th September. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 

 

PTFA 

 

Marvellous Me Troubleshooting on Wed 2nd Oct 8.45am 
Are you struggling with getting it to work? Not sure where to find the letters? Have 
some suggestions for how to make it better? Join us for an informal troubleshooting 
session on Wed 2nd Oct at 8.45am in the Junior school hall. All welcome!   
 
PTFA (Parents, Teachers & Friends Association) AGM Wed 2nd Oct 7pm 
As parents of children in Shirley Junior School, you are automatically members of the 
PTFA. Come and join us for the AGM on Wed 2nd Oct at 7pm in the Juniors hall. 
Find out how much we raised last year, what we spent it on and what we have 
planned for this year. Vote for your committee and step forward for a role if you 
would like to get more involved. You can help as much as you like in a big or a small 
way, it all helps. 
Hope to see lots of you there, even if it’s just for the free tea, coffee & biscuits.  
 
 
Foreign coins 
Got any foreign coins left over from your holidays? Why not donate them to the 
school.  There is a bucket in the office. 
 
 
Uniform sales 
We will be holding uniform sales every single Monday from drop off.  This will be in 
the community room just inside the junior gates. 


